Katelyn Walsh Named to Dean's List at the University of
Minnesota, Morris
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Katelyn Walsh of Saint Paul has been named to the University of Minnesota,
Morris Dean's List for the 2011 fall semester. To be eligible for the Dean's List
students must achieve a grade point average of 3.66 or higher while taking 12 or
more credits.

Morris is the University of Minnesota's public liberal arts college, a residential
campus located in west central Minnesota.

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris
provides opportunities for students to grow intellectually, engage in community,
experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and
sustainable educational experience, Morms prepares graduates for careers, for
advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility in the future, and
for global citizenship. Learn more about Morrs at morris.umn_edu or call
888-866-3382.
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